K(WA

Kent County Water Authority

July 9, 2024

Mr. Chris Shaw
Alpha Associates

35 Rocky Hollow Rd.
RI 02818

Re:  Water Availability on Stoneham Court Cranston RI

Dear Mr. Shaw

In reference to your information request on July 9, 2024, there is a 6-inch Ductile Iron stub of
water main heading down Stoneham Court. Service can be provided if the service can meet the
demands of the project. A main extension will be required to extend the entire front and/or span

of the property.

A complete design application as outlined in part III of the KCWA rules and regulations is
required. This type of application would include water demand requirements and plans for the
proposed redevelopment of this building. A computerized hydraulic model may be required if
the project has 10 or more units. Please contact Nicole Campagnone at our office to review the
information requirements she will need to perform the model.

A copy of the KCWA rules and regulations are available online www.kentcountywater.org.

Please feel free to call should you have any questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,
Kent Cgunty Water Authority

Al ——

Gary Glenn
Senior Manager Construction

PO Box 192
West Warwick, RI 02893-0192
401-821-9300

www.kentcountywater.org



